
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE  

PESHTIGO, WI, Aug. 16, 2022—The Town of Peshtigo Board of Supervisors today voted 
to authorize its environmental legal counsel, Grant & Eisenhofer P.A., to commence 
litigation on the Town’s behalf against private companies responsible for undermining the 
public health and contaminating natural resources and drinking water supplies with toxic 
per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). As part of this approval, the Board of 
Supervisors also authorized the termination of the Town’s tolling agreement with Tyco Fire 
Products and Johnson Controls.  

The Town anticipates commencing this litigation in approximately sixty (60) days and 
copies of the legal filings will be made available to the public at that time. 
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